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We hope you had a Great half term! 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s World Book Day will be held on Thursday 3rd March and it marks their 25th             

anniversary! 

To celebrate this, we are inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character. We will be 

taking part in lots of activities linked to reading and celebrating all the wonderful stories we have 

grown to know and love. 

Each child will also receive a voucher to spend on a book. 

SCHOOL PHOTOOGRAPHER 

The school photographer will be here to take pictures of your child(ren) on Thursday 10 March. 

These photos are a wonderful keepsake of your child at school. 

You will be able to see the photos they have taken and have the option to purchase the photos at a 

later date. 

 

 

Well Done to Julian who has made 

brilliant progress in his switching skills, 

using alternate switches on request 

and scanning and selecting using two 

switches. He has also been matching 

graphemes in his phonics. 

 

PANCAKE DAY 

Tuesday 1st March 

We would love to share any photos of 

your pancake making . 

You can email photos to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 



Aisling’s Class - Elize 

Samantha’s Class - Edward 

Laura’s Class -  Shaydon 

Libby’s Class– Aadam 

Rebecca’s Class - Michael 

Danielle’s Class - Ibraheem 

Julie’s Class - Fiaz 

   Connor’s Class - Leila 

Alison’s Class -  Julian 

Jack’s Class -  Jason 

 

         

 

 

   

   Staff -  Debbie 

Children - Saif 

  

Clare is our staff member of the week for all 

her hard work and dedication with extended 

services, organising holiday clubs, after school 

clubs and the Blackpool residential trip. As 

well as being a huge support in class to her 

teacher and the rest of the team.             

Well done Clare.  

Holly Grove Heroes 

Have a Great Week! 

 

 

Danielle’s class have visited a local library, where they enjoyed exploring and reading lots of different 

books. 

We are thrilled to announce that we will be holding 

our annual Easter Fayre on Friday 25th March 

2022.  We have been unable to host this event for 

the past 2 years due to Covid restrictions so we are 

very excited to be able to go ahead with it this 

year. 


